
From: Keith Jeffers [mailto:kjeffers@jfcountyks.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 9:02 AM 
Subject: Outdoor Siren Tests today 12-6-2017 

 

All:  
 
The Outdoor Warning Sirens will be tested today at 11:00 a.m., unless there is an 
emergency situation that precludes the test.  
 
Please share this with your staff so that they are aware of the test.  
 
Sirens are tested on the 1st and 3rd Wednesday of each month, unless there are 
conditions that prevent the testing.  
 
Thank you.  
 
 

Keith A. Jeffers, KCEM, MEP 
Director of Emergency Management 
Jefferson County, Kansas 
Sheriff's Annex / EOC 
1230 Walnut 
P.O. Box 248 
Oskaloosa, KS 66066-0248 
 
kjeffers@jfcountyks.com  
 
Cell Phone:  785-309-6956 
Office phone:  785-403-0699 
 
Fax: 785-863-3070 
 
After Hours:  
Jefferson County Dispatch / Communications - 785-863-2247 
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